
Christchurch City Council
Akaroa subdivision of the Banks Peninsula
Community Board
Electing 2 Members

Keith MOLLOY

My principal place of residence is in the Akaroa
subdivision of the Banks Peninsula Community
Board area.

I am a long-term resident of Akaroa town. I am
standing as a candidate for the Akaroa
Community Subdivision Community Board

because I want to provide a strong voice for our community.
I am single/widowed with a very strong sense of family. I am
currently flying commuter aircraft with 40 plus years in the
aviation industry, including many management roles. 
Involvement in our community - Member of Lions and a current
Volunteer Fire Fighter with the Akaroa Volunteer Fire Brigade.
I have good analytical and communication skills. A focus for me
on the community board would be to see improvements on the
peninsula going forward for the benefit of our people, greater
whanau and community. A vote for me is a vote for a good
leader and community minded person who only seeks to
implement solutions.


